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Soak up the Rain Name of Local Program
Partner Group Address
Property Owner Name







Date
Address
Town, NH zip code
Dear Property Owner,

Thank you very much for allowing the Soak up the Rain Name of Local Program team to visit and assess your property under the Soak up the Rain (SOAK) program. We appreciate the time you took to work with us.

We determined that your property is not ideal for a SOAK project. This is because insert reason, such as “your property does not appear to have a direct impact to the water quality of (local group’s waterbody)” or “you are already doing a great job managing stormwater.” However, we have gathered several ideas that may be useful for stormwater management on your property. Please see the observations and recommendations below.

Again, thank you for allowing us the opportunity to visit you and your property. We sincerely appreciate your time and effort. We know that the vital work of improving water quality can not happen without involved and interested people like you!

If you have any questions or comments or would like to learn about other ways to participate in the SOAK program, please contact insert contact information.

Sincerely,

Name
Title
Observations/Issues: 
These observations describe how stormwater flows on your property and any issues it appears to create.
Insert general observations. Example: Stormwater flows along the edge of the driveway and is causing erosion in the yard.
Stormwater Management Goal
Insert the stormwater management goal. Example: The goal is to reduce erosion in the yard by capturing the driveway runoff, slowing it down, and allowing it to soak into the ground before it reaches the yard. 
Specific Recommendations:
Stormwater management recommendations for your property, including the benefits and drawbacks of reach recommendation, include:
Insert Recommendations. Example: Install driveway infiltration trench to capture stormwater before it reaches the yard. Benefit: Easy to install. Drawback: Will only reduce runoff volume by half because of driveway crown.
General Good Housekeeping Recommendations: Local Groups may delete or modify these recommendations to suit the situation 

· Automobiles: Wash your vehicle at a car wash or on a porous surface such as a lawn.
· Yard Care & Landscaping: Reduce lawn area by replacing with native plantings or allowig natural vegetation to return.
· Yard Care & Landscaping: Don't over-fertilize. Test your soil to determine requirements. Use slow-release fertilizer.
· Yard Care & Landscaping: Keep your mower blade height set to 3" and allow clippings to remain on lawn.
· Yard Care & Landscaping: Don't over water your lawn. Install a rain gauge on your irrigation system.
· Yard Care & Landscaping: Clean your driveway with a broom rather than washing it with a hose.
· Reduce Impervious Cover: Replace impervious surfaces (ex. pavement, patios, walkways) with natural, native ground cover such as gravel, stepping stones, or bark mulch.
· Reduce Impervious Cover: Direct runoff from impervious areas to pervious areas. For example, direct gutter downspouts to yard instead of driveway.
· Other
· Other
· Other
For further information and recommendations see the New Hampshire Homeowner’s Guide to Stormwater Management on the NHDES website or request a copy.
